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Eagles

The Fraternal Order of Eagles is an international non-profit organization uniting fraternally in the spirit of liberty,
truth, justice, and equality, to make human life more desirable by lessening its ills and promoting peace,
prosperity, gladness and hope.

Annual Member Appreciation Party

On Saturday, October 15, the club will be hosting the annual Member appreciation party. This will take place at
the club at 116 W. Ryder. Between the hours of 4:00 pm and 8:00 pm, beer will be $1.00 and well drinks will be
$2.00. In addition to the drink specials, Pulled Pork, Fried Pickles and Hot Dogs will be provided. We are
asking members that plan on attending bring a carry in (some sort of side or dessert).

There will also be 50/50 drawings held at 7:00 pm and 9:00 pm. Stick around for these drawings and for the
regular weekly drawing at 9:30.

Jay Trojcak will be providing music for the evening.

October 8" — On Saturday, October 8™, we will be selling food outside of Walmart in Litchfield from 11:00 am
until 4:00 pm. We plan on cooking out and proceeds will go towards the club. Stop by and have lunch!

Eagles Riders — Interested in becoming a member of the Eagle Riders? This is basically a club within the club,
and you do not have to ride a motorcycle to be a member. John Renner is getting the group together and
hopes to have a ride sometime this fall. As the club grows, so will the outings, with participation in Poker Runs
and longer rides. If you are interested in becoming a member, John Renner can be contacted at 217-553-2987
or at johnrenner@rocketmail.com.

Building Fund 2016 — It's never too late to donate to the building fund. Any kind of contribution is appreciated
and is put to good use. Ask your bartender how to donate and get your name up on the Wall of Fame!

Starzz Karaoke — John Michael Marty brings a plethora of musical knowledge and live entertainment to the
Eagles the First and Last Saturday of the month. Come on up and enjoy the music and tip a few!

F.O.E. #4499 2017 Ladies Auxiliary Scholarship Program — The ladies have been busy raising funds for the
scholarship program by selling all kinds of delicious items during the Picker's Market on the second Sunday of
the month. The final market will take place on October 9. The booth is set up from 9:00 am until 3:00 pm, but
make sure you get there early for breakfast or early enough for lunch because we have been selling out of
everything! Thanks to the ladies who have volunteered their time the second Sunday of each month since April
to raise money for this worth cause. In addition, thanks to all the Aerie members who have taken the time to
help set up and knockdown and assist the ladies with this fundraiser.

Keep an eye out for more information about when the scholarship applications will be available.

Respectfully,
Mark J Jennings — President
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